MINUTES OF THE MEETING
For the Worland Recreation District Board
HELD August 10th, 2023

	A meeting of the Worland Recreation District Board was held August 10th at the Worland Community Center Complex, Worland, and Washakie County, Wyoming at 12:00 p.m. Present at the meeting were Steve Hunt, Nick Kruger, Charlie Cauffman and Matt Schneider. Ron Overcast, Jonathan Hake and Carol Grosch were absent.
[bookmark: _Hlk145497068]A motion was made, seconded and unanimously carried to approve the minutes for July 13th, 2023 meeting per meeting and email votes.
Old Business
· Daniels Fund/Lights-Steve and Ben are going to sit down and have a conference call to see what needs to be done.  Nick wanted to know if Steve had brought up the fence on field 2 too.
· Website-Steve and Katianne are working on getting this new website up and running.  Talked with the company to see when we want to launch and asked about payments being made for registrations for sports.  
Commissioners Reports:
· Carol Grosch- 
· Steve- currently taking registrations for volleyball, football and soccer.
· Matt- first equipment checkout is tonight in the front gym, needs the final sign-up sheet printed off before checkout tonight.  There is another checkout next Thursday if they cannot make this first night.  September 9th is going to be in Lander for the first game, won’t know the full schedule until after Labor Day.  
· Charlie- school starts this next week, all construction is close to being done in the commons area.  Next year they are looking at updating the weight room and main offices.  

New Business
· Legion/Little League Baseball-Chance is leaving to Cody and Steve has now had many people approach him about taking over.  Chance has Tom Davis lined up to run Legion and Bryan Barthelmess running little league.  Others are interested in the baseball commissioner as well so we will advertise it when we have too. 
· Training-board members are now needing to do an 8-hour training that needs to be completed by 2024.  
Treasures Report: 
· Reviewed financials report provided by Big Horn accounting.
A motion was made, seconded and unanimously carried to approve the treasures report and pay the bills per meeting and email votes.
The next meeting of the Board is set for September 14th, 2023 at 12:00 P.M.  
There being no further business, the meeting was completed.

Submitted:
__________________________                                                          ____________________________
Matt Schneider, President
